
                                                                                                                                           
  

Office of the Pubs Code Adjudicator  

Lower Ground  

Victoria Square House  

Victoria Square  

Birmingham  

B2 4AJ  

Email: office@pubscodeadjudicator.gov.uk  

  

  

16 August 2018  

  

Dear XXX  

Thank you for your email received on 02 August 2018 in which you requested 

information from the office of the Pubs Code Adjudicator (PCA) under the Freedom 

of Information Act 2000.   

The Freedom of Information Act 2000 entitles you to:  

• know whether the information you have requested is held by the PCA; and  

• be provided with that information, subject to any exemptions in the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000 which may apply.  

You have requested the following information:  

• a dataset/ spreadsheet of every establishment that is regulated by the Pubs 

Code Adjudicator. Ideally this should include the pub’s name, address, 

latitude, longitude and other information.   

I can confirm that the office of the PCA does not hold information relevant to your 

request.  

The PCA is the independent regulator responsible for enforcing the statutory Pubs  

Code. The Pubs Code regulates the relationship between pub companies owning 

500 or more tied pubs in England and Wales and their tied tenants, not the 

establishments themselves.  

Further information about the PCA and the Pubs Code can be found on our website: 

www.gov.uk/pca.  

If you do not believe that the office of the PCA has responded to your request, as set 

out above, you are entitled to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests 

should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your  

Pubs Code enquiries to 0800 528 8080   or enquiries@pubscodeadjudicator.gov.uk  

Website: www.gov.uk/pca  

http://www.gov.uk/pca
http://www.gov.uk/pca


                                                                                                                                           
original request and should be made in writing, quoting the above reference, to 

office@pubscodeadjudicator.gov.uk or:  

PCA  

Lower Ground  

Victoria Square House  

Victoria Square  

Birmingham  

B2 4AJ   

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 

apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 

Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 

House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pubs Code enquiries to 0800 528 8080   or enquiries@pubscodeadjudicator.gov.uk  

Website: www.gov.uk/pca  


